
 

PRACTICE OPPORTUNITY 
  

Locum 

(Nanaimo, BC) 
  
  

The Division of Plastic Surgery, Nanaimo Regional General Hospital, 
is seeking a long-term locum from January to June, 2023. 
Preference will be given to applicants looking for a 6-month position. 
Start time and duration are negotiable; therefore, more than one locum 
position may be available. You will participate in paid on-call coverage 
with the North Island Plastic Surgery group which includes Nanaimo and 
Campbell River. 
  

Practice coverage includes general plastic surgery including breast 
reconstruction, hand surgery, skin cancer management, and 
microsurgery. 
  

Nanaimo is a growing, vibrant, and family-oriented community that 
enjoys access to abundant outdoor activities, with proximity to both 
Victoria and Vancouver which is just 20-minute seaplane ride away. 
Nanaimo offers a true West Coast experience with great access to 
skiing, hiking, surfing, kayaking, and more. 
  

Applicants must have a fellowship in Plastic Surgery, FRCS(C), and 
obtain licensure with the College of Physicians and Surgeons of British 
Columbia. 
  

Please forward your CV to Dr. Jenny Cheng at the following email 
address with the subject heading ‘Locum’: info@drjennycheng.com 
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